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15 January 2019 

 

ATT:  SAWF Wrestling Associations and Clubs 

 SAWF Referees 

RE:  Referee Shirt & Jacket Orders - 2019 

Dear all 

Referee Shirts (Blue Shirt with Logo) 

All Referees and Judges doing duty at national events must be wearing the SAWFRC Blue 

Golf Shirt. 

Orders to be done using the attached spreadsheet and emailed to Gussie Bartlett with proof 

of payment as per the calculations on the sheet. Orders are placed with the suppliers on a 

Thursday afternoon if there are enough orders to warrant it. Once order is received and 

payment confirmed please allow between 2 and 3 weeks for delivery. Delivery cost is 

included and is mandatory. Clubs or associations can order in bulk to save on delivery costs. 

The spread sheet will do the calculations for you - all you need to do is enter the number of 

sizes in the blocks below the sizes. 

Gussie's email address is gussie.bartlett@sasol.com and you are welcome to copy me in. 

Referee Jackets (Black with Logo) 

The next round of orders for the Referee Jackets is open and associations must please 

place their orders before 22 February 2019. 

This should leave us enough time to place the order with the suppliers and have them ready 

for National Championships in Cape Town in March. 

Please indicate sizes and numbers only eg. XL - 5, M - 4. 

The cost of the jackets is R750.00 incl VAT and I will distribute to the associations. 

Please send all orders through to me by close of business on the 22nd of February. 

Kind Regards 

Shaun Bartlett 
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